
Ditchling Recreation Ground Playground Tender – response to clarification 

questions  

5th June 2024 

 

 

Q) Please could you confirm that you require the submission to be by post and if 
so, for your attention at the address shown on the document? 

A) Submissions may be by post or Email but should be clearly marked 
“Tender Submission – Do Not Open before 5pm on 23rd July 2024” 

 
  

Q) Is it acceptable to quote the works based on an order being received by the 
end of December 2024? If an order is more likely to be in 2025 we would 
need to add around 10% to all prices. 

A) As per the Tender documents, we hope to award the contract in Autumn 
2024 subject to funding. 

  

Q) In the material section you mention that you would require samples of 
materials. Can you please confirm if this is required before submission? 

A) Not as part of the submission but may be requested before awarding 
contract. 

 


